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SDG 6.2  GAP ACTION PLAN 2021 

 

No. SDG 6.2 GAPS PROPOSED ACTION NW&SMP – Is it 
covered 
already? 

NW&SMP 
– Can this 
be a new 
action? 

OTHER (NWSRS, 
Legislation etc 

Comments Estimated 
Budget 

1.  Analysis of required 
delivery rate to meet 
SDG 6.2 targets and 
Eradication of  Open 
Defecation  by 2030 

 

Development of the 
National Sanitation 
Integrated Plan (NSIP)  
 
 

Yes No MTSF 2019-
2024 
 

 

The NSIP will guide the 
sector in the 
implementation and 
monitoring of sanitation 

and provide a 10 year 
roadmap for ensuring 
access to adequate 
sanitation services per 
province and  
eradicating open 
defaecation 

R5.6m 

Conduct Sanitation  
Delivery Awareness 
Campaigns  across all 
provinces for meeting the 
SDG6.2  Sanitation targets 
Conduct Sanitation  
Delivery Awareness 
Campaigns  across all 
provinces for meeting the 
SDG6.2  Sanitation targets 

No Yes 2016 Sanitation 
Policy 

 

Awareness campaigns 
will assist to accelerate  
access to delivery and 
meeting the SDG6.2  
targets  

R0.5m 

2.  Lack of processes to 
accelerate uptake of 
alternative and 
appropriate sanitation 

To undertake analysis of 
institutional arrangements 
and the roles of various 
institutions involved in 

No Yes 2016 Sanitation 
Policy  
 
Strategic 

The analyses will lead to 
the development of a 
sanitation technology 
uptake protocol and 

R0.2m  
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No. SDG 6.2 GAPS PROPOSED ACTION NW&SMP – Is it 
covered 
already? 

NW&SMP 
– Can this 
be a new 
action? 

OTHER (NWSRS, 
Legislation etc 

Comments Estimated 
Budget 

technologies for 
households and 
associated institutions 
such as schools  

sanitation technology 
uptake  

 

Framework for 
Water Services  

 

identification of 
relevant stakeholders to 
serve in National 
Sanitation Technology 
Uptake coordination 
forum. 

To establish National 
Sanitation Technology 
Uptake coordination 
forum. 

3.  Addressing the 
increase in number of 
households served 
with onsite sanitation 
technologies having 
full pits and to ensure 
safely managed 
sanitation along the 
entire sanitation value 
chain 

Development of Faecal 
Sludge Management 
Strategy for non sewered 
systems  

No Yes Water Services 
Act (Act 108 of 
1997) 
 
2016 Sanitation 
Policy 

Approximately 2.8 
million households in 
South Africa are without 
access to improved 
sanitation services, and 
approximately 2% of the 
national population 
practiced open 
defecation 

R2m 

4.  Strengthening  of data 
collection and  
monitoring of NGOR 
Commitments  and 
reporting progress  on 
access to sanitation 
and hygiene across 
sectors  

Ensure strong leadership 
and coordination at all 
levels to build and sustain 
governance for sanitation 
and hygiene across sectors 
especially water, health, 
education, gender and the 
environment  

 

No Yes  2016 Sanitation 
Policy 

Through the existing 
National Sanitation Task 
Team (NSTT) strengthen 
coordination and 
participation of the 
relevant stakeholders  

R0.1m 

5.  Strengthening of 
Sanitation hygiene and 
user education  

Development of a National  
Hygiene and User 
Education Plan to intensify 

No  Yes Strategic 
Framework for 
Water Services  

There is an urgent need 
in the country to 
strengthen hygiene  

R2m 



3 
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 promotion of Sanitation 
Hygiene and user 
Education 
 

 
2016 Sanitation 
Policy 

user education and 
training  to accelerate 
safe sanitation and 
good hygiene practices 
 

 


